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September 21, 2015 
 
 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
RE: Request for Exception from Rule 609. Statewide Groundwater Baseline Sampling & Monitoring 
 James 1-2    

API: TBD 
Location ID: TBD 

 SENW, Section 2-T15S-R55W   
 1980’ FNL & 1980’ FWL    
 Lincoln County, Colorado   
 
Dear Mr. Lepore, Director 
 
Unit Petroleum Company is planning to drill the above mentioned well in Lincoln County, Colorado. 
 
Under Rule 609.c.(1), the director my grant an exception to the statewide groundwater baseline sampling and 
monitoring requirements if no available water sources are located within one-half (1/2) mile of a proposed Oil and 
Gas Well. 
 
Dewpoint West LLC has investigated the above mentioned location and has determined that at this time there are no 
permitted water wells or groundwater resources located within a one half mile radius of the proposed James 1-2 
surface hole location. 
 
Unit Petroleum Company respectfully requests that the COGCC review the information and approve the requested 
exception and Groundwater Sundry for the above mentioned well. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Dewpoint West LLC,  
 
 
 
Kaulin C. Waldner 
Agent for Unit Petroleum Company 
 


